Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Trevor Hartwell [thartwell@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 10:46 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Bay Counties, Dublin, CA

Good morning Mr. Wickham,

Per your April A correspondence, we will properly decommission the wells at the Bay Counties site on April 14" and
15™. Well destruction permits have been obtained from Zone 7 and we are all set to go. If you have any questions or
need anything else, please feel free to contact me.

I’'m not sure if you know or not but Kasey Jones (former PM for the site) has left Stratus and | will be taking over project
management responsibilities for this project. Please direct future correspondence to this email address.

Thank you,

Trevor Hartwell, P.G.

Stratus Environmental, Inc.
Ph. 530-313-9966
www.stratusinc.net




